
Maricopa County voters: Do you know that our County Hospital 

Healthcare System may be in jeopardy after the November 

election?   The survival of our hospital, its clinics, its outstanding 

Burn Center, as well as its medical training programs, will depend 

on whom you elect to the Special Healthcare District Board. 

 

I am Dr. Jonathan Weisbuch, I served as your County Health 

Officer for 8 years, and I know this county. I am currently seeking 

election to the County Healthcare Governing Board from District 

#5.  I have committed myself to SAVING the Maricopa County 

Hospital and to protecting its Integrated Healthcare System from 

privatization, dissolution and decay.  

 

My career in Medicine, Public Health, and Administration, 

convinces me that SAVING the Maricopa County hospital, its 

clinics, Burn Center, and other essential programs, including the 

training of our future doctors and nurses, is the best medicine for 

Maricopa County.  

 

To learn more, please visit my website: ElectWeisbuchMD.com. 

That’s elect w.e.i.s.b.u.c.h. m.d.com. 

 

I appreciate your vote on Nov. 6
th

; help me save our Hospital. 

 

Thank You! 
  


